
23/09/13 

Dear Sirs, 

I understand a new plan involving re-routing the traffic so construction traffic 

enters and exits via Tottenham St Road and Norwell Street and NOT via Bedford Avenue 
has now been put in place. 

Considering the above, I wish to withdrawn my objection regarding this development. 

Chris Gardiner 


